
(a) 


Notice of Motion: 


Subject: A High Line Park and/or Trail on the benn on the east side of Allen Road between 

Kennard Avenue and Sheppard Avenue. 


Date: August 19, 2014 


Submitted by: Commissioner Pasternak 


Seconded by: 


Whereas a berm exists on the east side of Allen Road from about Kennard Avenue in the north 

to just north of Sheppard Avenue in the south; 


Whereas the University-Subway line and its supporting equipment run in part under this berm; 


Whereas the berm represents a unique opportunity to connect existing walk ways and lane 

ways along the Allen Road; and 


Whereas, an elevated walk way or path would provide safe and easy access to the Downsview 

Subway Station. 


Therefore, be it resolved that TTC CEO in conjunction with the General Manager, Parks, 

Forestry and Recreation provide to the TTC Board of Commissioners a briefing note that would 
include but not be restricted to: 

1. 	 The opportunities that present itself in creating an elevated walkway or path on the berm 
referred to above. 

2. 	 If restrictions or problems exist, recommendations for remediation. 

3. Any alternatives or ideas that can leverage this essential north-south walking corridor. 

Mover: ________,._q;;;; 
Seconder: 


